
                           Date of Issue: April 17, 2024 

Dear Valued Customers, 
  

 
Announcement: Product Specifications’ Revision of E-SP and its Size Range Change 

                                                             
We would like to inform you of the following changes to our product, "Spring Hose (Model Number: E-
SP)."  

 
A: Discontinued Model Numbers:  

E-SP-8, E-SP-9 
*Products will be discontinued after the current E-SP-8 and E-SP-9 stocks are running out. 

B: Model Numbers for Product Specifications’ Change:  
E-SP-10, E-SP-12, E-SP-15, E-SP-19, E-SP-25, E-SP-32, E-SP-38, E-SP-50 

C: Contents of Change: Color Change, Marking Change, and Steel Wire Interval 
(c-1) Product color for new spring hose will be slightly different from the current E-SP. 
(c-2) We have added the cutting-mark (every 1 meter). 

       (c-3) For E-SP-10 and E-SP-12, it can be used in vacuum (negative pressure). 
       (c-4) The interval of steel wire for new spring hose is wider than that of for current spring hose. (Please 

note that despite this change, the product specifications remain the same.)  
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D: Reasons for Change: Stable Supply of Products 
E: Scheduled Date of Change: We will start producing a new spring hose on April 1, 2024. Once the current  

spring hose is running out of stock, we will change into a new spring hose. When we receive the  
order, we will inform you of which spring hose (the current one or the new one) we will dispatch. 

 
If you have any questions on this change, feel free to ask your sales representative. 

 
===END=== 


